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As a CPA I urge you to seriously consider this bill.  The modernization of  your 

platforms can't wait any longer.  We need a system that works across all divisions.  

We want businesses to come to Oregon and not be hampered by antiquated 

processes.  Businesses want to comply, please make it easier for them, and their 

paid professionals, to do just that.   The longer you wait to fund this the harder it will 

be to make the necessary changes.  Look at the unemployment system disaster...yes 

it was a disaster.  Look at the DMV situation.  You simply can't continue to delay 

these things you are only making it harder and worse for everyone. 


